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The students of the International Wing visited Amber Fort on account 

of World Heritage Day with a double purpose. Firstly, to rediscover 

the glory of our heritage site, to observe, admire and appreciate the 

architectural heritage and secondly, to stop people from spoiling or 

damaging these sites. A few Scholars were seen talking to a few 

urchins who they caught scribbling on the wall. They tried giving them 

their piece of mind. Fortunately, the convincing power of the scholars 

worked its magic. They realized and admitted their mistake and 

promised the scholars that never again will they do the same, instead, 

they will join this campaign and work towards restoring such historical 

sites.  Ramesh, one of the urchin  said that he would consider it as his 

house and would never dare or allow anybody to tamper it. The scholars 

got back rejuvenated with a new pride in being the custodian of this 

great country, that we call Bharat. 
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